
CSC Jan 9 Meeting Notes 
 
Attendees: Julie Bielenberg, Robin Kline, Molly Kirschling, Natalie Keane, Liz Peinter, 
Debbie Heinz, Pam Newton, Kim Moya, Alise Kermisch, Stacy Harris, Courtney L., 
Elisabeth Kaplansky, Magnus S., Rhonda Bailey, Valerie Colins, Debbie Heinz, Sarah 
Savard, Jonathon Almon, Andrew Menard, Derek Zunker, Karen Durvah, Mirriah 
Elliot 
 

Principal Update 

 The $12K pavilion structure is almost done. 

 The bond-funded classroom furnishings have been completed and teachers 
are pleased. 

 There will be lots of staff openings at Steck for the 2019 – 2020 school year 
for various reasons including at least three retirements, two maternity 
leaves, moves to other states, etc. 

 Teachers are compiling a list for needs for PTSA through Mr. Almon. 

 There will be a new math program implemented that is very much like iready 

 DPS has predicted Steck to have 327 students next school year, down from 
the current 337 that means a loss of $70K in funding. 

 Principal has started on upcoming budget and she is expecting the teacher 
and para salary to go up. 

 Budget will be finalized in Feb / Mar 
 
Tobey Bassoff of DPS presented the school / community survey results re: Principal 
search. 
There was a total of 71 surveys submitted.  
Results  
74% of teachers / school staff wanted to move forward with one candidate. 
26% of teachers / school staff wanted to open the position up to more than one 
candidate. 
38% of the community / parents wanted to move forward with one candidate. 
62% of the community / parents wanted to open the position up to more than one 
candidate. 
 
The core members of the CSC (aside from the Principal and Assistant Principal) then 
voted to open up the position to multiple candidates. Due to this decision there will 
be an addition CSC meeting held on Jan 30 to determine the committee for the 
principal interviews. 
 
Traffic Update 

 None. 
 

 
Jan 30 Meeting Notes 
 



All voting members (seven) aside from the Principal and Assistant Principal were 
present at the meeting hosted by Chip and Tobey from DPS to select the Principal 
selection committee. 
 
The submissions for various positions (staff, community, CSC member, etc) are all 
available in a portfolio in the main office.  
 
The seven members voted and came to a consensus on the selection committee. This 
committee can be found on file in the main office.  
 
 
 
.  
 
 


